Glebe Parent Newsletter

Friday 31 December 2021

| hope you have all had a good week.

Glebe's Christmas Lunchbox Appeal

Please don't forget you can continue fo drop off your donated
lunchboxes throughout next week There will be a table in the
main entrance for you to leave the filled lunchbox.

You have untii Monday 13" December to bring in your
donations. Thank you in advance of your support and
generosity.

Thank you to those of you who have already donated.

Scholastic Book Fair

Thank you those of you who came to support the book fair in
person as well as those of you who ordered books online. As
I've said before, we receive books as commission for every
book sold which will go to enhancing our class libraries.

Thank you to Mrs Everett and Mrs Holding for organising the fair
and manning the stall later in the week and to Miss Rhodes and
Miss Griffiths who manned the stall earlier in the week.

| know Miss Rhodes has been updating the fotal via Class Dojo
- so watch that space for final amounts.

Online Safety

This week we are focusing on Snapchat. It is a very popular
app amongst children and adults.

It's a good idea to understand how it works, how your
children use it, and how much time they spend on it so you
can make sure their experiences are positive.

Clink on this link for advice:
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/networks/snapchat/

Mr Perkins and Ms Arshad

Philosopher’s Corner

How would you define genius?

Covid Cases in School

Due to GDPR regulations we cannot inform parents of
individual cases — either staff or pupil. Guidelines for schools
clearly state that additional measures should be taken if
there have been 5 cases of Covid across a year group within
10 days or 10% of children, pupils, students or staff who have
mixed closely. In this case we would take a number of
additional measures (indicated on the contingency
plan) and parents would be informed.

A copy of the school's contingency plan is attached to this
newsletter

FOG

Please visit our school’'s website and click on the section for
parents and carers to see the minutes of the AGM that was
held on 224 November.

Atonte Rodwell was voted in as Chair, Aya Gardiner is now
Vice Chair, Kimberley Cluskey was voted in as Treasurer and
Rupa lyer is the Secretary.

| know the committee are already thinking about fundraising
events that will take place during the spring and summer
terms.

Key Dates This Term

| wish you all a lovely weekend.

Mrs Penney ©




| want to say a huge thank you to all school
| council members and prefects, who helped
to sort out the equipment quickly and
efficiently. You are all a true asset to our
school.

The Paniry's

Chris#mas Crcker Menu Please remember to book

via The Pantry to avoid
disappointment as The
Pantry will not be

i % providing spare Christmas

Roast Potatoes, Sprouts, Carrots, Yorkshire Pudding, with .
Optional Gravy & Cranberry Sauce dinners on the day.
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: Roast Turkey or Veggie Quorn Roast oWo

E O osarma And for Dessert oama
e g Rice Crispy Chocolate Christmas Pudding
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Mrs Penney's Proud Clouds




Monday Christmas
Performance

This in Nursery
week we have
44 been learning
4 all about Winter

We have done lots of
winter inspired craft
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Reception
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Year 3

We had a great time
looking at traditional

Indian clothes and
]ewellery
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PE in year 4 is always fun
and exciting! We love
playing warm-up games,
practising different skills
and then applying those
skills in games.
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